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Lowell Humane Society Announces 
SPAY-ghetti Dinner & Sauce Competition 

Lowell Humane Society will be hosting an all you can eat spaghetti dinner fundraiser and sauce 
contest on Saturday, February 17th from 4pm-6pm at the Lowell Senior Center 276 Broadway St in 
Lowell. The event is an annual celebration to promote spaying and neutering in the community. In 
addition to a delicious meal, there will be raffles, a bake sale and silent auction available, as well as 
The Hawkettes, UML’s all female a Capella group and the No Bully Zone dancers providing 
entertainment. The Lowell Humane Society is still accepting entertainment for the event, if you are 
interested in performing, please contact the shelter. 

The annual SPAY-ghetti Dinner is made possible thanks to The Fruit Center Marketplace of Milton, 
MA; who has donated the food for the evening’s festivities for the past four years. The Humane 
Society is still accepting sponsors for this event to cover additional costs of supplies.  

All-you-can-eat spaghetti, garlic bread, salad and drinks will be available. Tickets are $10, kids eat for 

only $5. This year you also have the opportunity to enter the home made sauce competition. Entry is 

just $5 and you should register online in advance. The winner will take home a gift basket of kitchen 

gadgets and $25 Gift Certificate to a local super market. Purchase tickets or find more details at 

www.lowellhumanesociety.org. To find out more on how to sponsor or perform, contact 

info@lowellhumanesociety.org for details. 

About The Lowell Humane Society 

Founded in 1873 with the mission of preventing cruelty, the Lowell Humane Society is one of the 

oldest humane organizations in the state of Massachusetts. The Lowell Humane Society works 

tirelessly to prevent cruelty, provide care for homeless and distressed animals and educate the public 

about responsible pet ownership. The Society is a private not for profit organization and does not 

receive any city, state or federal funding. Operations are supported through the generous support of 

individuals, businesses and foundations. 

http://www.lowellhumanesociety.org/ 

https://www.facebook.com/LowellHumaneSociety 

https://twitter.com/lowellhumane 
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